
Dear Ms. [Name], 

We would like to warmly invite you to take part in the Family Life Study on motherhood, working 

life, and work-life balance. The study targets employed mothers in the Canton of […] and seeks to 

contribute to a better understanding of your life and your decisions regarding work and family life. 

You have been selected to participate in this study because you are employed at a school in the 

Canton of […]. The study is conducted by an independent research team at the University of Zurich 

according to scientific standards, and it is supported by the Canton of […] ’s Department of 

Education. 

The base survey takes about 15 minutes. Among all participants who complete the survey, we will 

raffle off 4 gift vouchers each worth 500 CHF. 

Please click on the following link to participate in the survey or copy it into your browser:  

[Link to the survey] 

By participating, you help strengthen the validity of this study, as your personal experiences form 

the basis of our analysis. 

In a few days, you will also receive a postal invitation to participate in the survey. 

 

Thank you very much for your participation! 

Kind regards, 

Your research team 

Prof. Dr. Anne Brenøe, Prof. Dr. Ana Costa-Ramon, Dr. Ursina Schaede, Dr. Michaela Slotwinski 

 


